






































































































































August 4

THE WHITE HOUSE
WASHINGTON

TO: BOB GOLDWIN

FROM: JOHN O, MARSH, IR,

For Direct Reply

For Draft Response

XX For Your Information

Pleass Advise

—

August 4

THE WHITE HOUSE
WASHINGTON

TO: JIM CANNON

FROM: JOHN O, MARSH, JR,

For Direct Reply

For Draft Response

XX For Your Informa;ion

Please Advise




August 7 ______

———— THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

Jack -=-

FYI




THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

August 12, 1975

MEMO TO: JACK MARSH

FROM: RUSS ROURKE@

Jack, Milt Mitler wanted you to know that he
has the film, '"City Out of the Wilderness!

available for your viewing if you want to see
it before tomorrow's meeting. (3:30 p.m.)

Attachment

5//.1,

(il Pt mzz,, " /\7zzm /¥



AUG 4 7

Congress of the Enited States
FBouse of VRepregentatives

@fiice of the Alajority Leader -

Washington, B.E. 20515 QM

1 August 1975 L/

Mr. John Marsh
The White House
Washington, D. C.

- Dear Jack:

We are all aware of the short amount of timc involved
before millions of visitors arrive in our city, indeed this
summer has already produced a 40% increase at the Capitol. In
view of this, I would like to call yow attention tO a pProjecct
which I feel has great merit, and which I support-

Mr. Gerald Colbert, Deputy Director of the Center for
Understanding Media has put together a proposal for a Capitol
Information Center which would offer to our vigitors informa-
tion about the city, the Capitol itself, planned Bicentennia]
events, and the unique opportunity to see the f£ilm, "Weshington:
City Out-of Wilderness'. As you know, President Ford remarked,
after viewing the film, that it should be made available ag
soon as possible for every visitor to our city. Through the
efforts of the entire Leadership of Congress the approved szite
for the Center will be at the foot of the Capito!, adjacent to
the Botanical Gardens. ‘

1 understand that there is a possibility ©f funds being
released in the near future for Bicentennial projects. I would
like to recommend strongly that you give this prrsject top
priority. I have asked Mr. Colbert to call your ©ffice to speak
with you personally about the Center and am hop6501 that you
will meet with him as soon as possible.

With best wishes,
Sincerely,

Thomas a, o' :«ill, Jr.



THEIS, PAUL
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August 22, 1975

MEMORANDUM FOR: PAUL THEIS
FROM: JACK MARSH

I would appreciate your working with Ted Marrs
and the Domestic Council to fnsure the
development of a significant draft for the
President's consideration in accord with the
attached background material.

MEM/sjd
bc: Milt Mitler
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THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

August 25, 1975

MEMORANDUM FOR: JACK MARSH

el
FROM: TED MARy‘L

This follows the procedure and terminology
used initially. If you prefer, we will go
to Rog for membership recommendation.

e .



MARSH, JACK

ATTACH TO JAMES BAKER
FILE LTR. DATED

AUGUST 21, 1975

August 25, 1975

MEMORANDUM FOR: JACK MARSH
FROM: TED MARRS

This follows the procedure and terminology
used fnitfally. 1f you prefer, we will go
to Rog for membership recommendation.

MEM/sjd
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